
Peter Murray
Portland
LD 2283
Dear Committee Members - LD 2283 gives us the chance to enact the kind of "red 
flag" law that Maine really needs.  This will give law enforcement officials and 
citizens the ability to call on a judge directly to evaluate their concern that a relative, 
acquaintance, or other person is likely to be a danger to others and to require that any 
firearms in the possession of such a person be taken into custody - with full 
protections for the person to get the firearms back in case there is no actual danger.  
Please vote "Ought to Pass" on this measure. If we had it in effect a few months ago, 
the Lewiston tragedy might not have happened. 


